
 

PACIFIC COAST FIELD LACROSSE LEAGUE 
WOMEN’S APPROVED CROSSES & POCKETS 

 

As a CLA member, the BCLA must adhere to the FIL regulations on crosses and 
pockets. This season, starting September 15th, all crosses must appear on the April 
2018 FIL Approved Crosses and Pockets list (also referred to as the stick list).  All 
crosses including goalie crosses must appear on the following stick list:  
FIL Memo - Women's Approved Crosses and Pockets (posted Sept 10/18) 
  
Exception: The Under Armour Future stick, at present has not made the published list of 
approved sticks, but CLA officiating has received the documentation to show that it has 
passed the necessary testing and will therefore be ALLOWED for play in the 2018/2019 
BCLA season. 
  
Feel free to contact Jason Carr if you have any questionsabout the Women’s Field 
Lacrosse sticks - (604) 816-3125 or E-Mail: Jason.carr@nextlevelgames.com. 
 

http://www.bclacrosse.com/Field%20Lacrosse%20-%20Youth%20and%20Women's/2018-2019%20Women's%20Field%20Lacrosse/Womens-Approved-Crosses-Pockets_2018-April.pdf
mailto:Jason.carr@nextlevelgames.com

